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Mark  your  calendar

SEPTEMBERGRAND  OPENING  ASPEN  COURTS

Weekly Events

Mountains	&	Meadows
Pickleball	Club

spen Courts 

To celebrate the amazing 
refurbishment of the 

Robert Sweetgall Memorial 
Courts at The Club at Aspen 
Village, a Grand Opening is 
planned for Saturday, 
September 8th beginning at 
9am - join us for Pickleball, 
Continental Breakfast (juice, 
fruit, sweet rolls, coffee & tea).  
This event has been organized 
to showcase the courts and to 
thank members and others for 
the 150 hours of volunteer work 
undertaken in the preparation, 
resurfacing, painting and 
marking of the four courts.    
See Flyer Page 3.
The Aspen Club has waived the 
Drop-In fee for this event - 
bring your friends, especially 
those who may be interested in 
knowing more about the sport 
of Pickleball.  
A Round-Robin Tournament 
will be played, and, there will be  
a dedicated court for new 
players.
Donations will be accepted to 
offset some of the costs 
involved with the project.

Mondays/Tuesdays
9.00/11.30am 
6.00/8.30pm 
The Club at Aspen Village 

Wednesdays
9.00am/12noon 
The Club at Aspen Village
6.00/8.30pm
45th Parallel Courts MeadowCreek

Thursdays
6.00/8.30pm

The Club at Aspen Village

Saturdays/Sundays
9.00/11.30am
45th Parallel Courts MeadowCreek

A
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Morning Play at the Aspen 
Courts

Monday and Tuesday morning 
play (9am/11.30am) has been 
added to the usual Wednesday 
morning play at the Aspen 
Courts.
 
Play Discontinued at 
Lutheran Church

Due to the lengthy process of 
set-up and break-down of the 
Lutheran Courts, and the now 
excellent condition of the 
Aspen Courts, it has been 
decided to abandon Thursday 
evening play at the Lutheran 
Church for the remainder of the 
2018 Season - play will now take 
place at the Aspen Courts.

Hobble Creek Complex

See Page 4 for update on the 
Hobble Creek Park Pickleball 
Court Complex.
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Board & Coordinators

September  - Page 2

Board of Directors and 
Venue Coordinators

Officers
President
Paul Christensen 
Secretary/Treasurer
Laurie Janssen
Communications/Webmaster
Kay Clark
Expert Consultant
Jack Bonawitz

Venue Coordinators
The Club at Aspen Village
Debbie Isley & Paul Christensen
45th Parallel Courts
Tootie Neeves & Max Muffley 
Lutheran Church
Laurie Janssen
Meadows Valley High School
Art & Cynthia Peavey
Donnelly Bible Church
Laurie Janssen

Questions
Laurie Janssen - Secretary/Treasurer
p:  208.315.5195
e:  fourpjs@frontiernet.net
Kay Clark - Communications
e:  mandmpickleball@gmail.com
w:  www.mmpickleball.club

 court   reservat ions
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The Club at Aspen Village 

Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday mornings 
% 9.00/11.30am 
Monday, Tuesday & Thursday evenings 
% 6.00/8.30pm 
Reminder:  there is a fee to play on the Aspen 
% Courts 
% Season Pass $45.00/single - $80.00/couple 
% Drop-Ins: $5.00 per person  
% Please check in at Reception.

MeadowCreek

Saturday & Sunday - 9.00am/11.30am 
Wednesday - 6.00/8.30pm    
Reminder:  there is a fee to play on the 45th 
% Parallel Courts at MeadowCreek
% Season Pass $25.00/single - $40.00/%couple 
% Drop-Ins:  $5.00 per person
% Please check-in at the ProShop.

 FALL  VENUES

Reservations System

A reservations system has been 
set up so that players can let 
others know the day and time 
they will be playing at the 
Aspen Courts.

go to: 
 www.holdmycourt.com/

reserve2/aspenvillage
Register, then use the site to 
add your name for a date and 
time; check it the night before 
you plan to play to confirm that 
there will be sufficient players 
(use your computer or smart 
phone).

Note:  this is not a mandatory 
procedure, merely a method for 
you to determine if other 
players will be at the courts.  
Players can turn-up without a 
reservation as in the past.
Thanks to Lou Blas for setting 
up the site.  Phone Lou - 
208.315.0200 if you have any 
questions.

mailto:fourpjs@frontiernet.net
mailto:fourpjs@frontiernet.net
mailto:mmpickleball@gmail.com
mailto:mmpickleball@gmail.com
http://www.mmpickleball.club
http://www.mmpickleball.club
http://www.holdmycourt.com/reserve2/aspenvillage
http://www.holdmycourt.com/reserve2/aspenvillage
http://www.holdmycourt.com/reserve2/aspenvillage
http://www.holdmycourt.com/reserve2/aspenvillage


Grand Opening
Saturday, September 8th - 9.00am

Celebrating the Refurbished Pickleball Courts 
Robert Sweetgall Memorial Courts - The Club at Aspen Village

Join us for 
Continental 
Breakfast and  
Pickleball ... 
Bring your 
Friends ...
All Welcome!!

 juice, 
fruit,
sweet rolls, 
Coffee & tea

An opportunity to thank members and others for the 
150 hours of volunteer work preparing, resurfacing, 
painting and marking the four courts - an extraordinary 
achievement - BRAVO TEAM!! 
A SPECIAL THANKS to The Club at Aspen Village for 
their monetary contribution which paid in part for the 
materials required.
DONATIONS for additional costs will be accepted at 
the event - bring your wallet/check-book!! 

Saturday, September 8th
beg. at 9am - see you there!!

The 
Aspen 
Club has 
waived 
the drop-
in fee for 
this 
event ...
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Something to                 about!Cheer

HOBBLE CREEK PARK PICKLEBALL COMPLEX UPDATE 
JULY  2018 

Some of you may have heard that the Treasure Valley Pickleball Advocates have met our financial 
obligation for the Hobble Creek Park Pickleball Complex. Our partner, the Boise Parks and Recreation 
Department, plan to begin construction of the complex in 2019.  

There remain options that pickleball advocates can exercise to contribute to the complex. Brick sales 
will go on for some time at $100 and $200 each. Please contact Nick and Tami Leach at 
tamileach@gmail.com to purchase a brick.  

Pickleball courts can be purchased for $6,000 each that will forever identify the donors with a plaque at 
the gate of that court. At this time we have sold three courts. There are presently ten committed 
advocates who have donated $500 each for court number four. Once we identify two more advocates to 
complete that court purchase, we have a possible donor who has indicated interest in purchasing the 
fifth court. In addition the water fountain can be sponsored for $4,000. The water fountain and 
additional court donations can be made to Treasurer Terry Donohue tpd.skiing@gmail.com or Treasurer 
Rudy Whittaker straightdownrudy@hotmail.com. The donations for the courts and drinking fountain 
must be paid by October 1, 2018. Donations are tax deductible through our 501(c)(3).  

The Hobble Creek Park Pickleball Complex Committee thanks you for your support. 

John Sweeting, Co-Chairman   Rhonda Reed, Secretary 
Carson Spenser, Co-Chairman   Terry Donohue, Treasurer 
Nanci Bent, Committee President  Rudy Whittaker, Treasurer 
Cris Bent     Margo Hunter, Tech. Support

Remember to support the Idaho Senior Games being held at Settler’s Park in Meridian August 24th – 26th.
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